
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                                  Friday 5th May 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
We hope that you enjoyed the long weekend and are looking forward to another this weekend!  We are 
closed on Monday 8th to enjoy the Coronation weekend in full. 
 
Our Coronation celebrations took place on Thursday. Thank you to our School Council who organised all 
the decorations and activities. We had a tasty picnic lunch and the sun shone for an afternoon of 
celebratory games and dancing. 
 
We continue to promote our value of kindness in school, and I would like to thank Nic who thoughtfully 
swapped a chair for a staff member in the refectory. A small act of kindness that touched those who saw 
it. 
 
I would like to celebrate Fletcher Class this week. The pupils always offer a polite hello and have been 
very patient (along with their teacher) in waiting for their very own classroom. They are now settled in 
and doing brilliantly. Well done Team Fletcher. 
 
Our staff team have been busy nominating colleagues this week for going above and beyond in 
supporting each other... 
Kirstie A, Hannah H, Luci B (nominated twice!), Rhys Ca 
For kindness and compassion... 
Lauretta 
For common sense... 
Nicole M 
For being a great role model.... 
Stacey B 
For great decision making... 
Carolina 
For great pupil interaction and initiative... 
Morgan L 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Headteacher 
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